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MANY WAYS

TO SAY THANK YOU

Patients and families sometimes ask us how they can show their appreciation to  
Children’s Hospital staff.

We want you to know that CHOP policy doesn’t allow staff to accept personal gifts.  
We have this policy so no patient or family ever has to worry about giving any member  
of our staff a personal gift.

Please be assured that a simple “thank you” is always welcomed and appreciated.

If you still want to give a staff member a token of appreciation, a note of thanks or a  
drawing from your child would be warmly received.

Other ways families can show appreciation include sending a note to a staff person’s  
supervisor, nominating that individual for a staff award (such as the DAISY Award for nurses  
at chop.edu/daisyaward) or by making a donation to the CHOP Foundation in honor of  
a staff member (chop.edu/giving). 

Thank you for your understanding.

(Just, please, no personal gifts)


